
 
Memorandum 

  
 
To : Dan Porta, City Manager 
From : Chief Frank L. McCann 
Date : September 09, 2022 
Ref : Fifth payment for 50 Taser (Axon) model #X26P which we received in 

August 2018 
 

 
On August 8, 2018, the Police Department purchased 50 Taser model #X26P 
(electronic control weapons).  This purchase was for replacement of our current 
Tasers at the time which were not supported by Taser any longer. 
 
Taser is sole source item and the price is as follows: 
 
50 Tasers, holsters, cartridges, and down load kit - $70,800.00 
 
Taser has a payment plan for five years and it is as follow: 
 
Year 1 (2018/2019)  $14,800.00 
Year 2 (2019/2020)  $14,000.00 
Year 3 (2020/2021)  $14,000.00 
Year 4 (2021/2022)  $14,000.00 
Year 5 (2022/2023)  $14,000.00 
 
Total    $70,800.00 
 
   
We are using a payment plan and I am requesting to pay Taser (Axon) 
$14,000.00 this fiscal year.  We will be using federal asset forfeiture funds to 
purchase these items.  The E-Verify and E-Save documents have been 
submitted to the police department and are on file.   
 
 
 
 
 
 


